Foxborough Police Department Notice of Sale: Notice  21-2

Per Massachusetts General Law, unclaimed and abandoned property that is listed below will be destroyed
or sold by online auction using the online police auction website PropertyRoom.com, beginning on or
after February 1, 2022. Items auctioned are under the terms and conditions of the auction site and are
sold in as-is condition and are in no way guaranteed or under warranty by the Foxborough Police
Department or the Town of Foxborough.

If you believe any of this property being held by the Foxborough Police Department is yours, please
contact Ptl James Cannata by email only. Please put the Property number in the subject line, and provide
as much information as you can about the item. Also include your contact information in email. Proof of

ownership will be required.

Jcannata@foxboroughpolice.com




